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Montreal
February 16th 1933.

Sir Arthur Currie, G.C.M.B., K.C.B. 
McGill University.

Dear Sir Arthur:
Many thanks for

your kind and gratifying letter. 
It hag been a satisfaction and a
pleasure to serve Federation and I 
shall always be a keen witness before 

^the public to Its Integrity and sup­reme usefulness.
I do believe that 

It Is a good thing to have a steady 
stream of new directors pass Into the 
service of Federation and an equally 
steady stream of experienced citizens


